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FAMILY INVOLVEMENT 
 

 

The Yale Board of Education believes that the education of children should be a joint effort between the school and 

the parent.  While the school system accepts the primary responsibility of classroom education, we believe that the 

training and education of children should begin and continue in the home. 

 

Therefore, it is the policy of this board to promote cooperative relationships between students' families and the school 

board and district personnel, and to enable parents, guardians, or other responsible persons to become active partners 

in education.  The superintendent is directed to develop and implement regulations to: 

 

1. Keep parents, guardians, or other responsible persons thoroughly informed about their children's school and 

education. 

2. Encourage involvement in their children's school and education. 

3. Establish effective two-way communication between all families and the school board and district personnel. 

4. Seek the advice of parents, guardians, or other responsible persons on school governance issues and methods 

to fulfill the district's educational mission. 

5. Inform parents, guardians, or other responsible persons on how they can assist their children's learning. 

6. Inform parents, guardians, or other responsible persons of the Oklahoma Compulsory Attendance law. 

 

The superintendent shall periodically report to the board on the implementation of this policy. 
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